
 
Presented to 

Greg Brewton, Director 
Department of Sustainable Development 

 
WHEREAS,     Director Greg Brewton has announced his retirement from the City of  Fort Lauderdale 

Department of Sustainable Development after 35 and half years of outstanding and 
dedicated service; and 

 
WHEREAS, Director Brewton will be lauded by family, friends, and colleagues at a retirement 

celebration on Friday, December 19th , 2014 at the Greg Brewton Department of 
Sustainable Development Building,  700 NW 19th Ave in Fort Lauderdale, FL; and  

 
WHEREAS,       Director Brewton joined the city on July 12th, 1979 as a Planning Assistant.  As a result of 

his diligence and determination, Director Brewton was promoted several times during his 
career.  He was promoted to Planner, Principal Planner, Zoning Administrator, Deputy 
Director and Director of Department of Sustainable Development; and 

 
WHEREAS,      during his 35 years at the city, Director Brewton received recognition as a recipient of the 

Brian Piccolo Award and, most recently, was the recipient of the Greater Fort Lauderdale 
Chamber of Commerce Hall of Fame Award. Greg is particularly proud to be a founding 
member of the 100 Black Men of America organization; and 

 
WHEREAS, Director Brewton is married to Angela and they are the proud parents of five children and 

one granddaughter; and 
 
WHEREAS,        Director Brewton is a proud graduate of Dillard High School and Michigan State University.  

After graduating from Michigan State, he was drafted into the National Football League by 
the St. Louis Cardinals in the 13th round; and 

 
WHEREAS, the Mayor and City Commissioners of the City of Fort Lauderdale do hereby commend 

Director Greg Brewton on his 35 and half years of exemplary service to the City of Fort 
Lauderdale and its residents, do congratulate him on his retirement, and do wish him 
success and happiness in the next chapter of his life.  

 
NOW, THEREFORE, WE, as City Commissioners of the City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida, do hereby proclaim 
Friday, December 19th, 2014 as: 
 

GREG BREWTON DAY 
 
In the City of Fort Lauderdale and do thank Greg for his exceptional Emcee and Oratory services, and do 
further thank him for his outstanding contributions towards making Fort Lauderdale “The City You Never 
Want to Leave.” 
 
DATED this, the 17th day of December, 2014. 
 
 
 
  
                                                                         Mayor John P. “Jack” Seiler  
 


